
 

Notice 
 

 

 

 
The Corporation of the County of Middlesex 

Notice of Service Disruption 
 
Please be advised the elevator located at the Middlesex County Building at 399 Ridout 
St. North London, Ontario, is out of service. The date on how long the elevator will 
remain out of service has not yet been identified.  
 
Services will continue to be offered at the Middlesex County Building during this service 
disruption. Persons with accessibility concerns may access services via phone, email or 
virtual meeting.  
 
The County of Middlesex is committed to providing a barrier-free environment for all 
stakeholders, including clients, employees, job applicants, suppliers and any visitors 
who enter the premises, work for the County, access information provided by the 
County, or use the County’s goods and services. The County will work to remove the 
barriers that limit persons with disabilities from employment, accessing of goods and 
services, the built environment/public spaces and information and communication 
through the implementation of accessibility standards.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Legislative Services staff should you require additional 
information or accommodation at clerk@middlesex.ca 
 
 

DATED at the County of Middlesex offices, London Ontario, this 15th day of July, 2025 

 

Marci Ivanic 
Manager of Legislative Services / County Clerk  
clerk@middlesex.ca  
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